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Hello again! I am Mrs. Jackson, the visual arts teacher here at 
Fillmore Elementary! Our newsletters are a great way to see 
what students accomplished the month before. I will be 
releasing one each month. 

 
 

Kindergarten 
 

We learned about the American artist, Jasper John. He used a lot of letters and 
numbers in his art. We created our own abstract art using the alphabet, crayons, 
markets, and colored pencils. 
 

           
​    Elizabeth​        Cannon​ ​ Swayzie​ ​  Scarlett​ ​    Jenna​
​ ​  

         
          Steven​​       Clark​ ​ ​ Kolt​ ​ ​  Joette​ ​    Gavin 

​ ​  



 

 

First Grade  
During February, we learned a bit about symmetry and created these fun hearts 
in honor of valentines day. We used crayon and then painted over the crayon 
and saw how water-resist works. 

       
Adelyn ​ ​ ​ ​   Rose ​ ​ ​ ​      Arlo 

         
Hyrum​ ​ ​ ​ Dakota​ ​ ​ ​ Lizzy  

      
   Shayde​ ​ ​         ​       Straton 



 

 

Second Grade  
We learned about moon phases, and created our own charts but with an artistic 
spin. We made the moon phases with oil pastels, and then we drew details to 
create a space background. Finally we painted with watercolors that were cool 
colors. 
 

 
Aaliyah​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Alfonso 

 
Audrie​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Camille​  

    
    Eli​​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Hannah 

 
Noah​​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Samaya 

   
 



 

 

Third Grade  

Using black paper, oil pastels and our fingers, we created neon signs with our 
cursive skills. Starting with a regular pencil we wrote our names with our best 
cursive handwriting. Then we traced with white oil pastels and added a color 
around the outside. Finally we smudged the second color with our fingers to 
create the blurred glowing look. 

     
​ ​ Adaline​ ​ ​ ​         Hyrum​ ​ ​ ​     Nellie 

     
Jerzee ​ ​ ​ ​       Hawkins ​ ​ ​ ​    Lonnie 
 

     
  Thomas​ ​ ​ ​      Zackary 

 



 
 

    Fourth Grade  
After learning about one point perspective, we created an aspen tree grove “growing 
around us.” We used water colors for paints and traced our trees with ball point 
pens. 

​ ​  
​ ​ ​ ​  Somlith​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​       Rowdy 

 

​ ​  
​ ​ ​ ​     Millie​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​       AliMae 

 

​ ​        
  Brextin​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​       Duke 


